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P.O. Box 1450, Alexandria, Virginia 22313-1450  
 WWW.USPTO.GOV 

 
 
 
 

OFFICE OF THE GENERAL COUNSEL 
 

Tuesday, February 14, 2023 

 

VIA Email  

 

Mr. Josh Malone 

 

Alexandria, VA 22301 

 

Dear Mr. Malone: 

 

Your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) and/or Privacy Act request was received by 

the United States Patent and Trademark Office (USPTO) FOIA Office on Friday, 

February 10, 2023. 

 

Your request has been docketed as “FOIA Request No. F-23-00075.”  Any further 

inquiries regarding your request should include that number.  A copy of your request is 

attached for reference.   

 

In the event your original request was incorrectly addressed, please address all inquiries 

regarding your request to: 

 

   FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT (FOIA) OFFICER 

   United States Patent and Trademark Office 

   P.O. Box 1450 

   Alexandria, VA  22313-1450 

 

   Or via email to foiarequests@uspto.gov  

 

The Agency will make every effort to provide a response within 20 working days. You 

will be notified if unusual circumstances require an extension to complete the processing 

of your request. You may check on the status of your request AFTER THE 

APPLICABLE 20 OR 30 DAY PROCESSING TIMEFRAME by sending an email to 

foiarequests@uspto.gov with your request number. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

USPTO FOIA Office 

 

Enclosure 
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